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Mass for the Lord's Day   

Academic Term Schedule 
Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  
5:00 pm (University Community—during term) 

Daily Mass 
Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  

Saturday - 9:00 am 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon 

 
Vespers 

Wednesday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  
Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00 pm (chapel) 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Thursday  1:30 - 3:30 pm 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~ Or by appointment 
 

New Parishioners 
Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 

To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  

parish office. 

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 

November 15, 2015 
 

Thirty-Third Sunday in  
Ordinary Time   

 
 

Be vigilant at all times 
and pray that you have the 

strength to stand before the 
Son of  Man. 



Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  

PARISH AND SCHOOL STAFF 
 

CHURCH OF SAINT PAUL 
REV. Michael E. Drea, PASTOR  

Rev. Patrick S. Armano, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Mr. Thomas Hogan, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS 
Ms. Patty Lee, DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 

      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 
Rev. Michael E. Drea, SENIOR CHAPLAIN 

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Ms. Heather Angell, EARTHEN VESSELS DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 

Mrs. Diane Marangoly, DEVELOPMENT ASSISTANT 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Dr. Michael Lescault, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, OFFICE MANAGER 
Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 

Dr. Jonathan Wessler, ASSISTANT ORGANIST 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  (RCIA) 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at pattycL@hotmail.com (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for 
an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 

Sunday, November 15, 2015:    
Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  
9:30am  Memorial: Georgette Rudden 
11:00am Memorial: Renee Arb 
 
Monday,  16:  Saint Margaret of Scotland & 
             Saint Gertrude  
8:00am Memorial: Maureen Langham   
            
Tuesday, 17:  Saint Elizabeth of Hungary 
 

Wednesday, 18:   The Dedication of the Basilicas of  
        Saints Peter and Paul  - 
                    Saint Rose Philippine Duchesne 
12:10pm: Choir School Fund Intention 
 

Saturday, 21:  The Presentation of the Blessed  
  Virgin Mary  
Sunday, November 22, 2015:    
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 



 THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
 

ADVENT AT ST. PAUL’S 
 

NOW ON SALE! 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT TICKETS  
 

Tickets for the Choir School's annual Christmas concert 
series may now be purchased online at: 
http://stpaulchoirschool.com/music/st-pauls-choir-school
-music-program/concerts/ or through the School's Main 
Office at (617) 868-8658 ext. 315. Join us for a celebration 
of timeless Christmas music. 
 

Sunday, December 6 and 13, 3:00pm  
A Celebration of Christmas 

 

~ 
Sunday, December 20, 3:00pm  

Benjamin Britten's Ceremony of Carols 

 
SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL GIVING TREE 
On Saturday, November 21, the Saint Vincent de Paul 
Giving tree will be in the Church front vestibule. The tree 
is decorated with angels which contain the name and per-
tinent information for a gift to be given to a family in 
need; the small envelopes are for donations to help fund 
the work that this most important organization does for 
our needy brothers and sisters in Christ. Please be as gen-
erous as your means will allow. Unwrapped gifts, with 
the SVDP identifying tag, may be left in the parish center 
office by noon  ON or BEFORE SUNDAY, DEC. 13. 
 

THE HOMELESS OUTREACH COMMITTEE  

ADVENT COMMUNITY MEALS 
The Advent Community Meals will take place on the three 
Wednesdays of Advent: December 2, 9, 16. Volunteers 
are needed to bring food: main dishes, vegetable dishes, 
desserts, fresh fruit, sandwiches, juices & cookies.  Volun-
teers are also needed to help set up, serve and clean 
up.  We will also be taking donations for warm hats, 
scarves, gloves, tube socks (all new).  Donations can be 
brought to the church kitchen on Wednesdays from 
9:00am to 12:00pm, or left at the front desk before 
Wednesday.  For more information contact Carol (617) 
666-2855 or Mercedes (617) 492-7047. 
 

HOLY LAND SALE 
St. Paul’s Holy Land Gift Sale will take place on the week-
end of DECEMBER 5 AND 6 in the Vestibule of the upper 
Church before and after all the Masses. All proceeds are 
helping to support families of artisans from greater Beth-
lehem, Palestine and our Partner Parish, Our Lady of 
Fatima. These gifts are hand fashioned products made for 
generations by Christian artisans. 

 

 
 

 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 

OPEN HOUSE 
 

Prospective families and students are invited to the Choir 
School’s fall Open House this Sunday, November 15th at 
12:30pm. Come see the boys in action at the 11:00am 
Mass and then see the School firsthand and meet our fac-
ulty and administration. Boys typically enter the Choir 
School in the 4th grade, but we have a select number 
spaces for incoming 5th graders. For more information, 
please contact Mr. John Robinson, Director of Music, at 
jrobinson@choirschool.net or (617) 868-8658 ext. 319.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY CHORAL VESPERS AT ST. PAUL’S 
Every Wednesday afternoon at 5:15pm in the church, the 
Choristers of St. Paul’s Choir School sing Choral Vespers – 
the evening prayer of the Church.  Please join in this time 
of prayer embracing the teaching of Pope Emeritus  Bene-
dict XVI: “I would like to renew my call to everyone to pray 
the Psalms, to become accustomed to using the  Liturgy of 
the Hours, Lauds, Vespers, and Compline. Our relationship 
with God can only be enriched by our journeying towards 
Him day after day.” 
 

NOVEMBER  REMEMBRANCE 
In the great tradition of the Catholic Church, for centuries 
the month of November has been set aside as special time 
of prayer and remembrance of our loved ones who have 
died.  Our prayer at all times, but particularly during No-
vember, is directed to our loving God asking Him to wel-
come those we have lost into His presence to stand 
amongst the angels and the saints in eternal peace.  Here 
at St. Paul’s we will remember all of our deceased relatives 
and friends who have gone to the Lord in the Masses and 
times of prayer during November, the month of the Holy 
Souls.  In a special way, we ask you to please take an All 
Soul’s Day remembrance offering envelope (available at 
the doors of the church) and list the names of those you 
wish to have remembered in prayer during this month.  
Please return your envelope via the collection basket or to 
the Parish Office.  All envelopes will be placed on the altar 
for remembrance during November. 
 

 
 

“The Son of  Man will come 
with great power and glory” 

http://stpaulchoirschool.com/music/st-pauls-choir-school-music-program/concerts/
http://stpaulchoirschool.com/music/st-pauls-choir-school-music-program/concerts/
mailto:jrobinson@choirschool.net


NOVEMBER 15, 2015 

PARISH SUPPORT AND FINANCES 
 

Our Offertory this weekend, November 14/15 has one 
collection, our regular Parish Support Collection.  We 
thank you for your generosity. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
EVENING DESK VOLUNTEER NEEDED! 
The Parish is in need of evening desk volunteers on 
Wednesdays and Tuesdays, 5:00pm to 8:00pm and on 
Saturdays from 9:00am to 12:00pm. Please contact Nancy 
Nicolaou at (617) 491-8400 ext. 303 if you are available.  
 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE  

MAY 27 - JUNE 5, 2016 
Are you interested in walking in the footsteps of Jesus and 
meeting Palestinian Christians - the “Living Stones” of the 
Holy Land? Join us on this pilgrimage, led by a Palestinian 
Christian guide and Fr. Mark Murphy, through the Holy 
Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation (HCEF.org).  For 
more information,  please contact  Fr. Mark Murphy at 
harvardpriest@gmail.com or Dorothy C. Buck at doro-
thy@dcbuck.com.   
 

BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS INSTITUTE 
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute Interfaith 
prayer gathering will meet this Sunday November 15,  
3:00pm - 4:30pm in St. Paul Parish Center Chapel. Doro-
thy C. Buck will lead the prayer gathering for peace and 
reconciliation among all faith traditions especially in the 
Middle East and the Holy Land. For more info call (781) 
395-4391, e-mail at dorothy@dcbuck.com or 
visit   www.dcbuck.com. 
 

ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
Don’t forget about the St. Paul’s Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners, and visitors, 
a means by which to make offertory donations via credit 
card.  All donations made through the kiosk are credited 
to parishioner accounts.  Check it out today! 
 

MOTHERS' MINISTRY 
Are you a mom looking to connect with other women and 
grow in your faith? Join us for coffee, fellowship, and 
prayer, the third Wednesday of each month in Room 202 
of the Parish Center. Our next meeting is November 18, 
10:00 am - 12:00 pm. Children welcome. For more info, 
contact;  christina.amari.awad@gmail.com  
 

MARRIAGE PREP/PRE CANA  

APRIL 23 & 24, 2016 
The next Pre Cana class is on Saturday, April 23 and Sun-
day, April 24, 2016.   For info and to register, e-mail 
Nancy Nicolaou at nnicol@stpaulparish.org. For marriage 
paperwork, contact Fr. George Salzmann at  
gsalzmann@gmail.com or (617) 491-8400 ext. 326.  

 

CHECK OUT WHAT’ S  

HAPPENING AT ST. PAUL’S  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

SECOND COLLECTION— NOVEMBER 21/22 

RETIRED RELIGIOUS SISTERS 
A Moment of Thanks for a Lifetime of Service – Next week-
end, the Archdiocese will take the Collection for Retired 
Sisters. This collection provides needed financial support 
for Sisters, now retired, who have served the Archdiocese 
of Boston in countless ways through the ministries of edu-
cation, health care, and social service. Please give gener-
ously in recognition of the Sisters’ many years of dedicated 
service.  
 

CENTERING PRAYER GROUP 
The Centering prayer group meets on Thursdays from 6:30
-8:00pm in Room 202. Our meetings start with 
a short video, audio, or readings from Fr. Keating or the 
Christian mystics, followed by a period of centering prayer. 
We are currently reading "An Inner step toward God; writ-
ings and teaching on prayer" by Father Alexander Men, 
edited by April French, translated by Christa 
Belyaeva.  Readings will provided at the meetings.  All are 
welcome. For more information, please contact Susan or 
Janice at stpaulcentering@gmail.com.  

 

SACRED ART IN HARVARD SQUARE—

SIGNS OF CHRIST: MANIFESTATIONS 

OF CHRIST IN THE WORLD OF ART 
Join Professor Francesco (Chip) Piatti of the Bos-

ton Architectural College on Saturday, November 21 at 
6:00pm for Sacred Art in Harvard Square—Signs of Christ: 
Manifestations of Christ in the World of Art. Tours will 
start in the Parish Lobby of the Parish Center. For more 
information, contact Patty Lee, Director of Faith Formation 
at: pattyCL@hotmail.com or (617) 491-8400 ext. 304. 

 

THE LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR— 

TURKEY DONATIONS 
The Little Sisters of the Poor  are accepting Turkey 

Donations for their residence in Somerville. Turkeys can 
be delivered anytime to 186 Highland Ave. Somerville. 
(617) 776-4420. Thank you for your generosity! 

Prior Offertory Nov 7/8:  $3,387.00 

FYTD Total: $96,350.87 

 

Campaign for Human  
Development:  

  

$1,290.00 

mailto:dorothy@dcbuck.com
mailto:dorothy@dcbuck.com
mailto:dorothy@dcbuck.com
http://www.dcbuck.com
mailto:christina.amari.awad@gmail.com
mailto:stpaulcentering@gmail.com
mailto:pattycL@hotmail.com


HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER—STUDENT NEWS 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & 

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 

SUNDAY BRUNCH 
EVERY SUNDAY AT 10:30 AM (after 9:30 AM Mass)  
St. Paul Parish, 29 Mount Auburn Street 
Join the GSAS CSA for brunch every Sunday following the 
9:30 AM Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule after 
Mass and head over to Zoe’s together. 
 

VERBUM DEI: WEEKLY PRAYER &  

SCRIPTURE GROUP 
EVERY SUNDAY at 12:30 PM (after 10:30 AM GSAS CSA 
Brunch and 11:00 AM Mass)  
Harvard Catholic Center, Rm 204 (Enter at 20 Arrow 
Street or at 29 Mount Auburn Street) 
Grad students and young professionals gather each Sun-
day as a small church community to read and reflect on 
the Sunday readings and to share and pray about finding 
God in everyday life.  E-mail:  alex.angstrom@gmail.com. 
 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & YOUNG  

PROFESSIONALS DINNER 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3 
7:00 PM GATHER; 7:30 PM DINE 
DiGiovanni Hall  - New Location  
29 Mount Auburn Street 
No need to RSVP — just bring $5 and yourself and  enjoy a 
pasta dinner!  
 

YOUNG COUPLES & NEW FAMILIES 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19 at 6:30 PM 
DiGiovanni Hall  - New Location  
29 Mount Auburn Street 
Engaged? Married? New Family?  
Come join us for a potluck dinner!  Join the e-mail list:  
StPaulYoungCouples@googlegroups.com 
Future Dates:  December 17 
 
 

 

LUMEN VERITATIS—NEW!  
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16   
7:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
HCC, Room 202 (enter at 20 Arrow Street or 29 Mount 
Auburn Street) 
Graduate students and young professionals are invited to 
join the theological discussion group Lumen Veritatis (the 
Light of Truth). Lumen Veritatis will engage in a close read-
ing and discussion of texts by outstanding Catholic teach-
ers, such as Hans Urs von Balthasar, Joseph Ratzinger, 
Blessed John Henry Newman, and Josef Pieper. For more 
information and to receive the text for the first meeting, 
please email: jason.c.lalonde@gmail.com. 
 

DAYS AWAY - NEW!  
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 21 at 1:30 PM 
Boston Harbor Distillery, 12R Ericsson St, Boston 
We are taking things indoor for a distillery tour! Tour is 
$10.00 per person. Meet at St. Paul's parking lot/
courtyard area at 12:00 PM sharp and hop on the Harvard 
T Red Line at 12:15 PM. We should be in and out around 
2:00 PM/2:30 PM, and back by 3:30 PM. RSVP at: http://
bit.ly/1RsDPf0.  
 

THE FEAST OF ST. ALBERT THE GREAT  
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18 
Mass at 7:30 PM – Reception to follow in Building W11 
Main Dining Room 
MIT Chapel, 48 Massachusetts Ave, Cambridge 
The special guest celebrant will be Fr. Nicanor Austriaco, 
OP from Providence College.  
 

MARRIAGE PREP/PRE CANA  
APRIL 23 & 24, 2016 
The next Pre Cana class is on Saturday, April 23 and Sun-
day, April 24, 2016.   For info and to register, e-mail Nancy 
Nicolaou at nnicol@stpaulparish.org. For marriage paper-
work, contact Fr. George Salzmann at  
gsalzmann@gmail.com or (617) 491-8400 ext. 326.  

TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
St. Paul’s Church at 8:00 PM 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8:00 
PM to 9:00 PM for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. 
During holy hour there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benedic-
tion, Confession, meditation and music. Following the holy 
hour is Super Tuesday at 9:00 PM. Join us in the student 
lounge at the Catholic Center for snacks and conversation.  

UPCOMING MASSES ON CAMPUS  
HBS Mass: November 15 at 8:00 PM, HBS 1959 Chapel 
Future dates: Nov. 22, 29; Dec. 6, 13.  
HLS Mass: November 22 at 6:30 PM, Wasserstein 1010 
Future dates: Dec. 6.  

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION —DECEMBER 8 
HMS: Dec. 8 at 12:30 PM , Vanderbilt Hall, JBM Lounge 
HBS: Dec. 8 at 3:30 PM, HBS 1959 Chapel 

***University Community Mass 
Every Sunday at 5:00 PM, St. Paul’s Parish*** 

UNDERGRADUATE  
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